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04/02/2022  20:23:482021/1129/P OBJ Robert Neuschul There are already more than sufficient restaurants and food outlets in the area, on both Grays Inn Road and 

on Kings Cross Road. The neighbourhood does not need more such ventures, adding extra noise and 

rubbish.

Use of the basement [lower floor] for catering purposes will also add extra environmental stress for tenants at 

72 & 70 Frederick Street, whose gardens are immediately overlooked by the basement exit from the property 

which debouches straight into their garden. 

Added noise from heating and air conditioning will raise environmental stresses for local wildlife; as will added 

light pollution. This will also impact local residents.
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